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From:
Sent:
To:

Subject:

Rachel Victoria <rvsing@hawaii.rr.com>
Friday, March 5, 2010 9:15 PM
secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
re: Proposed Forex Regulation

I Strongly object!!!!

Please do not interfere in this free market and harm individual forex traders.
Sincerely,
Rachel Victoria
808.212.9624


